ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS
The City of Charleston, WV will receive sealed bids in the City manager’s Office until 11:00 A.M., Tuesday, May 14, 2013, for the purchase of a Remote Operated Vehicle for the Charleston Police Department. Specifications may be obtained from the Purchasing Director’s office by calling 304.348.8014, or email bids@cityofcharleston.org.  Bidders must certify they practice equal employment opportunities. The City reserves the right to reject any or all bids.
